
ABERDEEN 

 
Homeowners: 

 

 

 

The Business Card above is the person working at the front entrance to 

your community cleaning up and repairing the damage from the tornado. 

 

If you would like to contact him for any cleanup of debris or repair fences at 

your property, you may do so.  Costs involved would be your responsibility 

to pay. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by email: 

andrewg@ameritechtechmail.com. 

 

Andrew George, LCAM 

Community Association Manager 
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